
Strive to Grow the Best Glads in 2025 
NAGC Online Auction 

February 4-6, 2025 
 
The 2025 NAGC Online Auction will begin on Tuesday February 4th and end on 
Thursday February 6th.   Be part of this fun event to acquire quality glad 
corms.  Please share this information with any gardeners interested in 
growing gladiolus.  
 
Anyone who would like to donate items for the online auction, please send a 
listing to John Alleman at: jall612702@aol.com , by Tues. January 28th.   John 
will be preparing the online action list and will be accepting and tracking the 
bids for the online auction. 
 
For anyone who plans to bid on the 2025 NAGC auction items, please send 
your name, phone number, email and USPS mailing address to Jim Green at 
nagctreas@gmail.com for a bidding number by Monday, February 3rd.  All 
donated items should be shipped to  Jim Green, 905 Woodland Ave, Riceville, 
IA  50466-7507.  Jim will be responsible for sending bills to the auction 
winners and also shipping auction items to these winners.  
 
 
Contact Information: 
     John Alleman     Jim Green 
     540 North 150 East    905 Woodland Ave 
     Shoshone, Idaho 83352    Riceville, IA   50466-7507  
      Cell:  208-283-2570        Cell:  641-220-1900 
 jall612702@aol.com                  nagctreas@gmail.com 
  
 

There will be a $10 buyers' fee for non NAGC members. 
Membership dues are $25 per year. 

Incentive coupons defer the $25 Membership cost for new members  
(New members receive a $25 honorarium coupon and a $15 catalogers’ coupon) 

Membership benefits – see http://www.gladworld.org 
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